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Meeting of August 14th 

For this fun summer meeting a small but willing group of us met at the  

The Fortarian 
Rotary Club of Thunder Bay (Fort William)

August 14th 2019

http://www.fwrotary.ca/


RFDA building.   After partaking of pizza – both vegetarian and meat 
choices included – and refreshing cold drinks, we divided into two groups.   
The first group went outside to do yard work, raking and weeding, and the 
rest of us went into the kitchen to wash, top and tail and package beans 
and then kale.   Our two guests worked just as hard as the rest of us, 
Clifford Musquash (President of the Lakehead Club) did yeoman work with 
a rake outside, and Mary Anne Breton’s son, Mark, did a great job washing 
and packaging beans.   We all worked until after 7:30p.m., but I think we 
all enjoyed ourselves and hopefully (and more importantly) we were of 
assistance to the RFDA. 

This morning (Thursday, August 15, 2019) some of us went to Hospice 
Northwest to represent Fort William Rotary and support our President, 
Stephen Margarit, when he presented our cheque for $8,000 to them.   
With media present, Hospice Northwest Executive Director Cherie Kok 
thanked Fort William Rotary and Melissa McClement spoke about the end-
of-life Comfort Kits which our donation enables them to provide. 

Our next meeting (and last summer fun meeting) will be on Wednesday, 
August 28, 2019, at 5:30p.m. at the DaVinci Centre to play Bocce.  
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